



13/06/2025

ISSUE



## **HEADLANDS HEADLINES**

## Message from Mrs Stamford

10. Thank you so much to everybody who came, we really hope you found the evening useful. Mock exams will be taking place from Monday 16th June and a new timetable has been emailed through as there have been a few changes due to invigilator availability.

On Tuesday we hosted the Year 5 Sports Festival for all of the local Primary Schools. A

Last night we held our revision evening for Year huge thank you to Mrs Hoult for organising, but an extra special thank you to all of our Headlands Helpers who were absolutely fantastic throughout the day.

> As we approach the end of the Summer term, we will be meeting with all students to hand out reports. This term reports will be handed out by the following staff:

Year 7: Mrs Bone & Miss Dearing

Year 8: Mrs Stamford & Mr Cooke

Year 9: Mrs Roberts & Mrs Rogers

Year 10: Mr Wooley & Mr Stamper

Year 12: Mr Harah.

Mrs Stamford

**Head of School** 

## Mrs Bone's Newsflash

This week has been an incredibly busy one for lots of different reasons!

Mrs Hoult organised the Primary Sports Event on Tuesday and managed to clock up over 27000 steps! It was a superbly organised day and despite the horrendous downpour of rain first thing, the day was brilliant! A huge "thank you" to Mr Stamper and Miss Howarth for your support on the day Tuesday night! and another "thank you" to our amazing Students Sports Leaders who probably clocked up as many

steps as Mrs Hoult running back and time informing students of the forth with refreshments!

A final "thank you" to all the event sponsors and delivery partners without them the children would have had no activities to take part in and the range and number was simply brilliant ensuring that all the primary school children were kept very busy for a full 6 hours! I am sure they all slept incredibly well on

This week assemblies have been led by Mr Hoult and he has spent the

organisational arrangements for Sports Day, how to purchase bands for the Fun Zone and what to expect in terms of participation and events. As always it will certainly be a brilliant day - it's certainly one of my highlights of the academic year.

Best wishes.

Mrs Bone

**Executive Head** 

With students in Year 9 coming to an end of their KS3 food lessons and Year 11 GCSE Food Students now leaving. If you don't have a use for them, please could you donate any unwanted black and white checked, school cooking aprons. We are very short of spares at the moment. You could send them in with a student or leave at reception please. Many Thanks

